
         

  
 
TOPIC: Approval of the Request to the Exception to the Bilingual Education Program      
 
SUBMITTED BY:   Emma Leza, Executive Director for Instructional Accountability     
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:       

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:  October 17, 2012     

 
Recommendation: 
It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees approve the Request for Exception to the Bilingual 
Education Program to the Texas Education Agency for the school year 2012-2013. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rationale: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Budgetary Information: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Policy Reference and Compliance: 
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